
From:                              Chris Stanworth
Sent:                               13 November 2014 15:41
To:                                   John Parker
Subject:                          FW: Planning Portal Online Application Ref 3768187 v1
Attachments:                 Woodfuel-WIG-Roads-Calculator-Hesleyside rev 2.xls; Hesleyside Proposed Roads Sections

(1).doc; Hesleyside specification-BOQ.doc; Location Plan Hesleyside (3).doc

From: James Brown 
Sent: 13 November 2014 11:51
To: Chris Stanworth
Subject: Re: Planning Portal Online Application Ref 3768187 v1

Hi Chris,

Further to your recent invalid letter as requested I attach the bill of quantities/ specification for the proposed
tracks along with a further location plan and cross sectional drawings as requested.

For further clarification I can advise that the length of track being repaired is 1700m and the length of proposed
brash mat is 1150m.

For further specification detail I refer you to the previously submitted excel spreadsheet (copy attached) the
second page includes the specifications for both tracks, the codes being NA1 and EA1 respectively, the associated
entrance work etc is also included in the bill of quantities.

I trust that this now enables you to validate the application.

As mentioned previously the deadline for grant award for this scheme is the 13th December and I would therefore
appreciate your prompt attention if at all possible.

Many thanks

James

James R Brown MRICS
t m
JamesRobsonBrown, Slaterfield Fell, Simonburn, Hexham, Northumberland, NE48 3AU
Regulated by the RICS

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is confidential. Access to this e-mail by anyone other than the intended recipient is
unauthorised. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail or telephone. JamesRobsonBrown cannot accept
responsibility for loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments we recommend that you subject these to your virus checking
procedures prior to use.

Chris Stanworth, Planning Officer
Tel: 01434 611508 (x210)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize
any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and
outside the scope of the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any liability in
respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability arising.




